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By Paul Cipriano 

After a brief covid hiatus Meeting House Presents returned to live concerts in the Fall 
and Winter of 2021. We were able to have four wonderful well attended concerts 
featuring Abbie Gardner, Scott Cook, Vance Gilbert, and Reggie Harris with Pat Wictor. 

We took a pause for most of the Winter in 2022 and return in April and May with three 
more talented musicians/groups:  

Mad Agnes returns Friday April 22. They reunited at the Meeting House in October of 
2019 and delighted the audience with their singing and playing of traditional folk tunes 
as well as some original material. 

On Saturday April 30 Susan Werner makes her first appearance at the Meeting House. 
Susan is a fabulous performer who will wow you with her musically diverse songs. You 
will hear jazz influences, folk and traditional, humor and all of it will move you, make you 
laugh and believe in the power of song. 

Our last concert of the 2021-22 season is Friday May 13 with U.S National Scottish 
Fiddle champion Seán Heely and bouzouki player Beth Patterson. Experience the 
music of Scotland and Ireland as Seán and Beth perform fiery dance tunes and ancient 
melodies from Scotland and Ireland. Seán plays fiddle, mandocello, shruti box, and 
sings in English, Irish, and Scots Gaelic. 

Come feel the power of music that will lift your spirits and in good company with fellow 
USH members. Don’t miss Janice Newton’s wonderful homemade cookies during 
intermission and a chance to catch up with fellow members in our always friendly 
Fellowship Hall. 
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